To:

Lee County Forestry Association

From:

Mark Luellen (President)

Date: 

December 22, 2022
The Lee County Forestry Association will meet Thursday, January 19, 2023, at 6:30 PM at the McSwain Center.  We will be meeting in the auditorium with the entire area being reserved for our group.  We will not be having a meal and there will be no food at this meeting.  

Our speaker will be Dr. John Hatcher, who is the Executive Director of the North Carolina Forestry Association (NCFA).  Dr. Hatcher has a broad background including philosophy in forest resources, applied economics and statistics, and wildlife fisheries biology.   Dr. Hatcher will provide an overview on how the NCFA accomplishes its mission ensuring healthy, productive, and sustainable forestry in North Carolina.  He will be updating us on their political and educational programs, with an emphasis on their hunt club and timberland liability insurance program.  This program will provide foresters with 1 hour of Continuing Forestry Educational credit.   
It is also time to pay our dues for 2023.  The dues are $6.00 per family and can be paid at the meeting, or mailed to our treasurer, Bud Taylor, at 1505 Windmill Drive, Sanford, NC  27330.  Please include any email address you would like to share so that we can enlarge our contact information database.
We hope to see each of you at this meeting and hope to have strong turnout for this excellent speaker.  We are excited about the future of the Lee County Forestry Association and hope that you will be there to kick off this new year.








Sincerely, 








Mark Luellen
